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Post Office Box 15425
West Palm.Beach, FL 33416
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Florida Department of C
Environmental Protection

Southeast District

Lawton Chiles P.O. Box 15425 Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor West Palm Beach, Florida 33416 - Secretary

APR 1 8 1994

Certified Mail
Return Receipt Requested

Via Facsimile

Skip Robinson
9675 Range Line Road
Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

RE: Your Letters of April 8 -and April 11, 1994.
Dear Mr. Robinson:

Florida Tire Recycling, Inc. is required to comply with Item 10.D.5. by
July 13, 1994. Thus, Florida Tire, Inc. shall remove all whole and
shredded tires from the FPL easement by that date. The removal of this
material is not dependent upon the issuance of a Department permit. If
thére is any guestion, let me reiterate that the Stipulation authorized
this activity, so Section 10.L. is not applicable. Furthermore, the FPL
letter attached to your April 11th letter suggests that FPL will not
approve any further plans until the tires and shreds are removed from
the easement. :

Please take whatever measures are necessary to comply with the terms of
the Stipulation. :

I trust this clarifies this matter.

Sincerely "
%ﬂ]
Q{e Kah

ahn, P.E.
Solid Waste Section Supervisor

cc: Janet Bowman, OGC/TLH

Vik Kamath, WPA/SED .
J. Timothy Corson, FPL, East Area Real Estate

Printed on reeveled paper.



. Florida Department .of‘ “
Environmental Protection

Southeast District

LawtChiles P.0. Box 15425 Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor West Palm Beach, Florida 33416 Secretary
APR 0 8 1994

Mr. Skip Robinson

Florida Tire Recycling, Inc.
9675 Range Line Road
Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

RE: Letter of April 7, 1994
Dear Mr. Robinson:

We have Jeceived the referenced letter via facsimile. I presume you mean to call my attention
to Sectlon_l_O\ D-5:_which specifically refers to removal of whole and shredded tires from the
FPL easement—Y-0u are correct in noting the error in our letter; the correct deadline for
removal of this material is July 13, 1994. However, your reference to Section L is puzzling.
The removal of material from the FPL easement is a strict requirement of the Stlpulatlon and is
not dependent on the issuance of DEP permits or authorization.

Please direct all future correspondence to our new mailing address. Feel free to contact me if
you need anythmg further.

olid Waste Superv1sor

cc: Janet Bowman, OGC

Printed on recycled paper.



Florida Tire
Recycling, Inc.

(VIR FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION 407-433-2666)
April 7. 199%4

Joseph Kahn, PE

S80UTHEAST DISTRICT i ‘
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
1900 South Congress Avenue, Suite A

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

RE: LETTER OF APRIL 4, 1994
Dear Mr. Kahn,

We are in receipt of the above captioned. I write to call your

‘ " attention to Lhe statement made on the top of page 2, "the shredded
tire piles in the FPL easement are required to be relocated and
moved from this easement not later than June 14, 1994."

Based on our reading of the Stipulation entered on January 13,
1994, FTR belleves that there is an error in your June 14, 1994
date (see Section D6 and Section L).

Since these are important dates in the time line established in the
Stipulation, I would appreciate your early attention and response
to this issue. :

INC.

cc: James R. Brindell, Esquire

Providing An Environmental Solution

9675 Range Line Fload  Port St, Lucie, Florida 34087 « (407) 465-0477 « FAX (407) 489-2124



